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Dear families
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Phone: 01274 424350
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Principal: Luke Robbins-Ross

Mrs Littlewood and Miss Rehman are continuing to provide stability and consistency for Durham class until Miss Parveen

returns to the academy.

We are hoping that Miss Parveen will return to the academy in the final week of this half term (week beginning 5 February).

Best wishes

e

Mr Robbins-Ross
Principal
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